
 

 
 

News at a Glance  

 

Southgate Elementary IB PYP World School 
 

Upcoming  

Events 

May 6-10 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 8 

PTA Meeting @ 5:30 in Media 

May 14 

School & Central Office Closed – 

Primary Election Day  

May 15 

Spring Strings Concert @ 6:00pm 

May 17 

PTA Glow Dance @6:00 pm 

May 22 

Spring Band/Chorus Concert @ 

6:00 pm 

May 23 

Kindergarten Orientation 

@ 6:00 pm 

May 23 & 24 

School Closed for PreK and 

Kindergarten 

(conferences) 

May 27 

School & Central Offices Closed – 

Memorial Day 

May 31 

Field Day 

June 6 

PTA Meeting @ 5:30 in Media 

June 10 & 11 

2hr Early Dismissal 

June 11 

Last Day for Students 

June 12 

Last Day for Teachers 

June 19 

Schools & Central Office Closed 

Juneteenth 

July 4 

Schools & Central Office Closed 

August 26 

School opens for grades 1-5 

And grades 6 and 9 only 

 

 
 

 

Dear Southgate Families,  

We want to take a moment to thank the PTA and all the staff who worked to 
make our recent Movie Night and Book Fair a tremendous success. It was 
wonderful to see all the families at this fun-filled event! We are so excited for the 
many upcoming activities scheduled for the 4th marking period. Please mark 
your calendars for the following events:  

  
May 6 - 10: Teacher Appreciation Week (Click here to view a list of our Staff Favorite 
Things) 

May 6 - 9: 3rd Grade Math MCAP Testing 

May 13 - 17: 4th and 5th Grade Math MCAP Testing 

May 15: Strings Concert at 6:00pm 

May 17: PTA Glow Dance Party 

May 22: Band and Chorus Concert at 6:00pm 

May 23 - 24: PreK and Kindergarten Conferences 

May 23: Orientation for Incoming Kindergarteners (2024-2025 School Year) at 6:00pm 

May 31: Field Day  

June 10: 5th Grade Promotion at 4:30pm (Doors open at 4:00pm) 

June 11: Last Day of School for Students  

We are continuing to register Kindergarten students for the 2024-2025 school 
year. If you are aware of a friend, family member, or neighbor who has a 
Kindergarten student for the upcoming school year, please encourage them to 
go online to register. Having accurate numbers of students registered as soon as 
possible helps ensure the appropriate staffing and allows us to confirm the 
appropriate documentation is in place for students to begin school in August.  

 As we approach the end of the school year, we like to “make the days count,” 

rather than counting the days left. Each day is an opportunity for students to 
engage in new learning and make connections with their peers! As a reminder, 
all students are expected to be in their seats, ready for learning by 
8:00am. Thank you for your support with ensuring students arrive at school on 
time every day!  

  
  
 

May & June 2024                        Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal          

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1X1TJvIsRFtemOGqXn5hy6EJXSvWBJI4o0GrOL5Dz72M%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cf06aa0c9026a4cb60b1808dc6aacdce0%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638502537871714590%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LgAxEdUl5XKj6BPqGR0UIWs6N%2BKdUYxNoCZEJ1bNP5U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1X1TJvIsRFtemOGqXn5hy6EJXSvWBJI4o0GrOL5Dz72M%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cf06aa0c9026a4cb60b1808dc6aacdce0%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638502537871714590%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LgAxEdUl5XKj6BPqGR0UIWs6N%2BKdUYxNoCZEJ1bNP5U%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

            Is your child missing a coat or lunchbox?  
              

 
Have them check the Lost and Found for their missing items.  

Items not retrieved by the end of the year will be donated. 

 

 

                           PreK Registration 

 

 
 

Watch out for more information. Registration online only. 
 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

https://deeperkidmin.com/product/pile-up-i-spy-ppt-game-for-kids/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

 

 

 
Beginning June 26th through August 8th the school office will be open Monday 

through Thursday from 8:00 am – 3:00 pm.  The office will be closed on Fridays 

during this time.   Regular hours will resume August 9th.  

 

SUMMER TRANSFERS 
 

Should you plan to move out of our area over summer, please request (in 

writing) transfer papers by Friday, May 31, 2024, so they may be sent home on 

the last day of school.  Later requests will be processed over the summer.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 6, 2024  - 5th Grade Semi Formal – 4:30 pm  to 6:30 pm 

 

Mark your calendars! More information available soon. 

 

 

 

June 10, 2024  - Promotion Ceremony 

                       

 Ceremony begins at 4:30 pm (Doors open at 4:00 pm) 

 Each student will receive 4 tickets.  Tickets can not be replaced if lost or stolen 

 All attendees must have a ticket this includes infants and small children 
 

https://www.mrhowd.com/lessons/fifth/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

  

 
Kindergarten Registration begins April 3,2024 for the 2024-2025 School Year 

 

All registrations are online @ AACPS.org 

Students must register at their home school 

Documents must be in jpg or pdg format when uploading 

 

Eligibility Requirements 

 

Child must be 5 years old by September 1,2024 

 

You will need the following items to begin the registration 

 *Birth Certificate 

 *Immunization Records (to date) 

 * Two proofs of address:  

        One must be your current lease or mortgage statement.  

        Second should be a current utility bill. 

 *Parent Identification 

 * Any Custody Agreement (if applicable) 

 *Physcial Form (within the past 9 months) 

 
Our kindergarten orientation will be held on Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

You will meet the administration team and our kindergarten teachers. You will learn 

about the expectations and routines here at Southgate, as well as a sample day in 

the life of a kindergartener. Your incoming kindergartener is welcome to attend 

with you, but no siblings, please. We hope to see you there. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Southgate will be providing all school supplies for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Parents will be responsible for providing a backpack and lunchbox, if needed. 
 

Please label all items with your child’s name. 
 

Please make arrangements for medication pick up by 
June 11, 2024, at 12:25 pm.  Any medication left after 
this date will be discarded.  You may contact the 
health room directly at 410-582-4907 with any 
questions or concerns. 

 

https://mommysnippets.com/a-parents-back-to-school-checklist/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 

 

  
 

May 15, 2024, Spring String Concert at 6:00 pm (performers arrive at 5:45 pm) 

 

May 22, 2024, Spring Band & Chorus Concert at 6:00 pm (performers arrive at 5:45 pm) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MAY PTA MEETING – MAY  8, 2024 @ 5:30 PM IN THE 

MEDIA CENTER 

 

GLOW DANCE PARTY MAY 17, 2024,  

6:00 – 7:30 PM IN THE GYM 

 

 
 
JUNE PTA MEETING – JUNE 5, 2024 @ 5:30 PM IN THE 

MEDIA CENTER 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

  

 

Online School Payment 

https://www.aacps.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=7798&ViewID=ed695a1c-ef13-4546-b4eb-4fefcdd4f389&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=29413&PageID=4007&Comments=true
https://www.aacps.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=7798&ViewID=ed695a1c-ef13-4546-b4eb-4fefcdd4f389&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=29413&PageID=4007&Comments=true


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


